









E-mail: <u>admin@northlew.devon.sch.uk</u> Website: <u>www.northlew.devon.sch.uk</u>





07/05/2020

Dear Parents/Carers

I hope that this letter finds you and your family safe and well. I am writing to you ahead of the government announcements on the reopening of schools this weekend. Let me reassure you that we have several draft plans in preparation covering different models of reopening. We will be in contact with you as soon as we have more information.

After 6 weeks of remote learning, I would appreciate it if you could take a couple of minutes to complete a survey to help us improve our provision further. Please follow the hyperlink below and complete this before Monday 18.05.20.

Northlew Survey Link:

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=KkQ2QP3PDUmrCDk9U5Uv-DUSTNS5wYVHoRRFzOHITWhUNk1MU1REOURGMFVDWjFSNkZFSDINV0dMSi4u

If you have any concerns regarding remote learning, please contact your child's class teacher.

I shall be in contact with you soon to further clarify the details on school re-opening.

Kind regards

Phil Whittley

Executive Headteacher